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Harvest Celebration – Little Red Hen             
 

Our Year 3/4 classes are busy practising for the Harvest 
Celebrations they will be leading before half term. There will be 
one performance for school, two performances for parents, and 
one performance for our elderly community.  
 

Parents of children who are in Ecuador, Scotland and France classes are warmly invited to 
join us for our Harvest Celebration at 1:30pm on Tuesday 21st October or 9:15am on 
Wednesday 22nd October. We will also be sharing our Harvest Celebration with the rest of 
the children in school when the dress rehearsal takes place.  
 
This year, we would again like to support our local food banks for the 
homeless and those in need based at The Hub in Upper Beeding and also 
in Shoreham (which covers our area). We would like to ask children to 
bring in donations of tins or packets of food for us to share. These items 
can be brought into school from Monday. Thank you for your support 
with this.  

 
Flowers, fruit and vegetables to help decorate the hall would also be 
appreciated. It would be helpful if these things are brought to school on 
Monday 20th October so that they can be attractively displayed for the 
special performances on the Tuesday and Wednesday.  
 

At 1:30pm on Wednesday 22nd October we will be sharing our Harvest 
Celebration with some of our local senior members of the community 
or grandparents who can’t make the other performances. If you know 
of any grandparents and senior citizens who you think might like to join 
us on that afternoon, please do invite them on our behalf and kindly let 
the office know by email so we have an idea of numbers attending and can organize 
enough refreshments. Guests can arrive from 1:15pm to get settled ready for the 
performance.   
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
The Year 3/4 Team  
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